
“The mission of the West Sonoma County Union High School District is to provide high quality instruction as 

Student achievement is our top priority.” 

 

 

 

March 25, 2020 
 
Dear West Sonoma County Union High School District Families, 
 
We are writing with an important update about schools and the role we all have in preventing the community 
spread of COVID-19 (coronavirus).  
 
Sonoma County, along with Alameda, Contra Costa, Marin, Napa, San Francisco, San Mateo, and Solano 
counties, is officially announcing continued distance learning through May 1, 2020. This decision was based in 
consultation with the Sonoma County Public Health Officer. This means students will continue learning from 
home through May 1st unless circumstances change regarding COVID-19. 
 
Teachers are contacting their students this week to set up distance learning programs.  If you do not hear from 
teachers this week, please call your school at the following numbers:   Analy 824-2314; El Molino, 824-6570; 
Laguna 824 - 6485. 
 
We will continue to update you with new information as it becomes available.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Toni Beal, Superintendent  
West Sonoma County Union High School District 
 

462 Johnson Street, Sebastopol, California 95472 
(707) 824-6403  (707) 823-2629 Fax 


